
Ord No. 1132-2013 
 

Information to be included in all Legislation authorizing entering into a Contract: 

 

1. The names, contract compliance no. & expiration date, location by City/State and status of all 

companies (NPO, MAJ, MBE, FBE, HL1, AS1, or MBR) submitting a competitive bid or 

submitting an RFP or RFSQ.  

 

Name C.C. No./Exp. Date City/Status Status  

John Eramo and Sons 31-0724866 – 1/31/14 Hilliard, OH MAJ 

Conie Construction Co. 31-0800904 – 10/9/14 Columbus, OH MAJ 

 

2.   What type of bidding process was used (ITB, RFP, RFSQ, Competitive Bid). 

Formal competitive bids were opened on April 24, 2013. 

 

3.   List the ranking and order of all bidders. 

1. Conie Construction Co. $192,735.40 

2. John Eramo & Sons, Inc. $190,843.65 

 

*Even though John Eramo & Sons, Inc. was the lowest bidder, Conie Construction Co. was 

awarded the contract because they were deemed the “Environmentally Preferable Bidder”. 

 

4.   Complete address, contact name and phone number for the successful bidder only.   
Conie Construction Co. 

1340 Windsor Avenue 

Columbus, Oh 43211 

Bill O’Malley, (614) 291-5931 

 

5. A full description of all work to be performed including a full description of work to be 

performed during any known phasing of the contract. 

This project consists of furnishing all materials, equipment, and labor necessary to install 

approximately 700 feet of 6” ductile iron water main and appurtenances line on South Washington 

Avenue from East Woodrow Avenue to Stanaford Place, and on Stanaford Place from South 

Washington Avenue to the first alley east of South 8th Street, and other such work as may be 

necessary to complete the contract in accordance with the plans and specifications. 

 

6. A narrative timeline for the contract including a beginning date, beginning and ending dates 

for known phases of the contract and a projected ending date. 

Work under this contract shall be completed within 45 calendar days after the NTP is issued.   

 

7. A narrative discussing the economic impact or economic advantages of the project; 

community outreach or input in the development of the project; and any environmental 

factors or advantages of the project. 

This project will replace an existing ninety year old galvanized 2” water line with a 6” water line. 

This will ensure the reliability of water service in a developing area.  The Neighborhood Liaison(s) 

will be contacted and informed of this project during the construction phase.  Further community 

outreach may result through the Neighborhood Liaison Program. 

 

8.   An estimate of the full cost of the Contract including a separate estimate of any and all  

      phases or proposed future contract modifications. 

$192,735.40 – construction contract with Conie Construction 

$30,000.00 – DPS for Construction Services 

$222,735.40 - Total 


